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Bibliotheca Baltica’s 15th symposium and 20th anniversary was at the Lübeck City Library, in Germany 

on  15-16 September 2022, on the topic “Libraries and Democratic Societies in the Digital Age”. 

There were altogether 19 participants and 3 key note speakers.  

During 2023 and 2024 board had seven board meetings, two in person (in Riga) and five virtual 

meetings. In the meetings there were on the agenda association’s finance, membership issues and 

planning of the future symposium.  

At the General Assembly on 15th of September 2022 Liisa Savolainen was elected as a President (term 

2022 – 2026), Jussi-Pekka Hakkarainen as a Treasurer (term 2022 – 2026) and Jürgen Warmbrunn has 

been a secretary (term 2020 – 2024). In the General Assembly 2024 there will be four free vacancies 

in the board and five continuing board members. Bibliotheca Baltica has 36 libraries as members. 

Board is constantly looking for new library members.  

Treasurer will report separately about the finances on the term 2023 – 2024.  

http://baltica.lnb.lv/symposium/programme-2/

